
HOLIDAY NOTICE 
 

READING CITY HALL 

WILL BE CLOSED 

 
*THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 23, 2017 

 
 

IN OBSERVANCE OF 

THE THANKSGIVING 

HOLIDAY 
CITY HALL WILL REOPEN 

MONDAY, November 27, 2017 at 8:00 A.M. 

 
*Please remember City Hall is closed on Friday’s 

 
Posted: Thursday, November 9, 2017 

 

 


